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DUBBO 
HOSPITAL REDEVELOPMENT—STAGE 4 

The new surgical unit 

opens 

Dubbo's new Surgical Unit opened its doors on 

Tuesday 20th March to patients and staff following 

an extensive planning, design and construction 

period. Before the move, local Wiradjuri Elder, Lewis 

Burns conducted a smoking ceremony that was 

attended by Member for Dubbo Troy Grant, WNSW 

Local Health District Chief Executive Scott 

McLachlan, hospital staff and the project team. 

 

The new open, bright Surgical Unit features 34 

beds, 14 single rooms and 11 unique carer's zones 

designed to allow carers or family members to stay 

overnight to support patients after surgery if 

it's suitable to do so. 
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Dubbo Hospital Redevelopment Stages 3 & 4 project timeline 
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